Hello Aspenwood Families,

We are all happy about our upcoming shows! Never having experienced an Aspenwood show, I
am really excited. Here are a couple of important information items about these concerts and the
last day:

e students see the show during dress rehearsals

e evening shows - outside and gym doors will open at 6:30 p.m. and students are to go to
their classrooms

e the evening show will end at approximately 8:15 p.m. and dismissal will occur from the
classroom - it would be helpful for only one parent/guardian to pick up their child

e there 1s no admission charge, but donations are gratefully accepted and we will collect
donations of non-perishable food items for SHARE

e for afternoon shows, the gym doors will open at 12:40 p.m.

e in talking with staff, it was suggested that families try and avoid having the entire family
come to the evening show, as there may not be seating - just an idea to avoid tired legs.
Families with toddlers are encouraged to attend the afternoon show. Please remember
students have seen the performance.

e for December 18, the last day of school, we do not have an early dismissal. However,
sometimes families choose to begin their holiday early and pick up their child at lunch.
Please ensure you sign out your child at the office. Elf Della Vedova and EIf Giles
will provide activities in the gym in the afternoon

Sean Della Vedova



